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LED - 2024 Tobacco Rules Working Group Session #2 Reminder 

June 13, 2024 
 
This is a reminder that our second Tobacco Rules Working Group meeting will be held 
on Friday, June 21, 2024, from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m., at our office location on 1707 
Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Lakewood 80401. We will meet in the Red Rocks Conference 
Room. 
 
For those who are unable to attend in person, we have a virtual attendance option 
through Google Meet. 
 
Virtual Information: 
Join Google Meeting 
meet.google.com/dcf-fdtn-kxj 
 
Join by Phone: (US) +1 513-760-6080 
PIN: 927 008 545# 
 
If you are unable to attend this session, please designate a proxy and email their 
first and last name, phone number, and email address 
to dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us. 
 
Click on the following text to see the rules we will be reviewing: 
 
TRWG Session #2 Draft Rules 
 
Please come prepared with your questions and comments. 
 
We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written 
comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working group 
inclusion status. Written comments should be submitted 
to: dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us. Furthermore, we will allow time at 
the end of working group sessions for comments from anyone in attendance as time 
and technology allows. 
 
We have a lot of very important work to do this year, and we look forward to your 
thoughtful insight as we embark on this rulemaking season. 
 
Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division  
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